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DATE: July 11, 2018

TO: Board of Mayor and Aldermen

FROM: Eric Stuckey, City Administrator
Paul Holzen, Director of Engineering

SUBJECT:
Professional Services Agreement (COF Contract 2017-0262) with K. S. Ware and Associates, LLC. For Asbestos
and Regulated Material Survey for the Mack Hatcher Parkway (SR-397) Northwest Extension Project in the
amount of $5,800.00.

Purpose
The purpose of this memo is to provide information to the Franklin Board of Mayor and Aldermen (BOMA)
concerning COF 2017-0262.

Background
TDOT and the City identified two structures that needed asbestos and regulated material survey services as
part of the Mack Hatcher NW extension project. The two structures identified for performing the asbestos
and regulated material survey services were an existing metal barn and silo. These structures will be removed
as part of the Mack Hatcher NW extension project.

Financial Impact
$5,800 paid out the CIP budget.  These items will be reimbursed by TDOT.

Recommendation
The City Administrator approved this agreement under the authority granted by the Franklin Board of Mayor
and Aldermen by Resolution 2012-05.
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